House Bill 2367, the Right to Rest Act, is critical life-saving legislation for our houseless community. The act will end the daily
“sweeps” of houseless camps where some municipalities in Oregon are forcing folks to move, seizing all of their personal
possessions and displacing their home - over and over and over again.

Given the Pandemic and economic uncertainty for so many people, there are more houseless people than ever before, and this bill
offers a few protections that will mitigate the harm being done to a community that has already suffered immeasurably.



